

12 September 2013

Robinson Law The Strand Whakatane



Dear Susanne & Peter

RE: ROBINSON LAW MONTY'S REVENGE MULTISPORT RACE 2013

On behalf of the Eastern Bay of Plenty Triathlon & Multisport club I would like to thank you for your generous sponsorship for this event. Without local business owners like yourselves these races would not be possible and for that we are very appreciative.

This race was held on Saturday in perfect Ohope weather. A great day was had by all and we have received excellent feedback from everyone involved.

We have already had the interest of some additional sponsors and would love to have you on board again next year and endeavour to promote your business so you may get value for your sponsorship.

Yours faithfully

Austin Oliver
Event Director

Monty's Revenge